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“I couldn’t see a way. They 
helped me see a way.”

38 YEARS38 YEARS  OF SERVICE

- Anthony

Join us for an evening celebrating St. John Center volunteers 
and their dedication to our unhoused neighbors.

April 24, 2024 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Republic Bank Foundation YMCA

1720 W. Broadway, Louisville, KY 40203
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In the tumultuous waves of the past months, our journey has 
been a testament to resilience, compassion, and unwavering 
commitment. As we reflect on our path, it’s impossible not to 
be overwhelmed with gratitude for the incredible spirit of our 
volunteers, who stand as beacons of hope amidst the storm.

March 8th marked a pivotal moment in our history as we broke 
ground on Sheehan Landing, a future home and sanctuary for 80 
individuals who have faced the harshest realities of homelessness. 
Despite the torrential rain, our volunteers stood shoulder to 
shoulder with us, a testament to their dedication and unwavering 
support. Their presence, their energy, their unwavering strength—
it’s what propels us forward in the face of adversity.

For 38 years, our volunteers have been the lifeblood of St John 
Center, infusing our mission with love, passion, and determination. 
And now, as we confront new challenges brought forth by 
legislation that threatens the very existence of our unhoused 
neighbors, their- your, support becomes even more indispensable. 
Together, we stand firm, ready to tackle whatever obstacles lie 
ahead.

As we celebrate the anniversary of St John Center this April, we 
also celebrate each and every one of our volunteers—the unsung 

heroes who make our work possible. Your love, 
your advocacy, your unwavering support—
it’s what fuels our fire and keeps our spirits 
high. St John Center is not just a homeless 
service agency; it’s a testament to the power 
of community, to the boundless potential of 
humanity when we come together for a common cause.

Alongside our dedicated staff, our volunteers are the backbone of 
St John Center, providing the care, the compassion, and the hope 
that our guests need to keep moving forward. As we continue to 
navigate the winding roads ahead, let us hold onto the light that 
our volunteers bring into our lives—the light that shines brightly 
even in the darkest of times.

Thank you, from the bottom of our hearts, for all that you do. 

Together, we will keep shining!

Ra’Shann Martin
Executive Director

St. John Center Board of Directors Present:

MULLIGANS

SPLIT THE POT

HEADS OR TAILS

PRIZES

June 19, 2024  |  6:00 p.m.
700 E. Muhammad Ali Blvd, Louisville, KY 40202

Game starts at 6:30 p.m. Support St. John Center by bringing toiletries and 
receive a gift. Items needed: toilet paper, lotion, body wash, etc.

•	 Men’s underwear (M, L, XL)

•	 Hand soap

•	 Dish soap

•	 Can opener

Wish List 

For more information, contact Jim 
Fulkerson at (502) 398-3505 or
jfulkerson@stjohncenter.org.

Visit our Amazon wish list 
at https://a.co/dJQb2rP 

$25 per 
person

Teams of 8, 
space is limited


